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From:
Sent: Tuesday, 11 June 2024 12:24 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: FW: [FEEDBACK ] Morgan, Frederick  *WWW* [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Categories:

 
 

From: INFO <info@aec.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 12:23 PM 
To: FedRedistribution < >;   
Subject: FW: [FEEDBACK ] Morgan, Frederick   *WWW* [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 
Hi team – the below submission about the Vic boundaries is for you. I will send an acknowledgement. 
 
regards 
 

| Public Enquiries Officer  
Australian Electoral Commission 
Canberra ACT. Ph 13 23 26 

 

 

 
 

From:    
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:37 PM 
To: INFO <info@aec.gov.au> 
Subject: [FEEDBACK ] Morgan, Frederick   *WWW* [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Form submitted: 10/06/2024 12:36 PM 

I have some feedback 
Category 

 

Contact details 

Given name(s): Frederick 
Surname: Morgan 
Email: 
Phone number:  
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Postcode:  

Feedback 

I am writing to encourage the AEC to retain the electoral district of Higgins.  As a resident 
of Higgins, I have found it extremely important and valuable to be able to engage with a 
representative who knows our local needs so well.  We have been fortunate in having an 
MP who is responsive to her constituents and responds to correspondence in a speedy, 
thoughtful and direct manner.  This is possible in part because Higgins is a cohesive, well-
defined electoral district.  The residents of Higgins share common concerns that have been 
addressed viably and effectively on a local level.  If Higgins is dissolved and its 
neighbourhoods absorbed into other districts, it will be far less likely that our local needs 
will be viewed in a serious manner.  I believe the provision of local access and care is a 
major point in deciding the distribution and boundaries of electoral districts.  My neighbours 
and I feel very strongly that our democratic rights to representation and access will be 
negatively impacted if Higgins is dissolved, and we keenly urge you not to take this 
route.  We are very grateful for your time and service to the community.  I would be happy 
to discuss this further by email or telephone. 
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